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A Baxter Family Christmas
Offers a collection of scripturally based short story views of six of
the family members of Jesus Christ, including Mary, Joseph, Jesus'
brother James, John the Baptist, Zechariah, and Elizabeth.
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The Sacred Overlap
Bailey Flanigan is growing closer to her dream to be an actress and
dancer in New York while Cody coaches a small high school football
team … on and off the field. But neither feels complete without the
chance to share their dreams with one other. Can distance truly make
the heart grow fonder? Or will Cody learn to turn to others to share
in his happiness? And when tragedy strikes? Who will be there to
provide comfort in the face of loss? As Cody’s past catches up with
him, he must learn to reach out for help or risk withdrawing
permanently inside himself. Both Bailey and Cody find themselves
learning significant life lessons in this poignant love story,
featuring members from Karen Kingsbury’s popular Baxter family.

The Firstborn Collection: Fame / Forgiven / Found / Family /
Forever
Using clear explanations and cases, this must-have resource shows how
formative assessment can improve student learning. Included are lesson
plans and ideas for easy implementation.
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Systems Engineering: Principles And Practice
The instant New York Times bestseller featuring everyone’s favorite
family—the Baxters—in a deeply emotional novel “faithful fans will no
doubt relish” (Publishers Weekly). When John Baxter is asked to relive
his long-ago love story with his wife Elizabeth for his grandson
Cole’s heritage school project, he’s not sure he can do it. The
sadness might simply be too great—after a storybook romance that
lasted almost thirty years, beginning when the two were in college,
Elizabeth tragically died of cancer. But John can’t say no to his
grandson and in the process of telling his love story, he finally
allows his heart and soul to go places they haven’t gone in decades.
Back to the breathless first moments, but also to the secret
heartbreak that brought John and Elizabeth together… Cole’s report on
his grandparents touches the hearts of the entire family—and causes
Cole to better understand his own beginning. Whether you’re meeting
the Baxter family for the first time or finding them all over again,
Love Story will stir your heart and remind you of the generational
impact of love and the eternal bond of family.

Coming Home
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A heartwarming story about childhood friends, broken lives, and a long
ago promise that just might offer the hope of love for today. Years
ago, the day before Ellie moved from Georgia to California, she and
her best friend Nolan sat beneath the Spanish moss of an ancient oak
tree where they wrote letters to each other, and sealed them in a
rusty old metal box. The plan was to return eleven years later and
read them. But now, as that date arrives, much has changed. Ellie,
bereft of the faith she grew up with, is a single mom living in a
tired apartment trying to make ends meet. Sometimes she watches
television to catch a glimpse of her old friend -Nolan, now an NBA
star, whose terrible personal tragedies fueled his faith and athletic
drive in equal measure. But Nolan also suffers from a transcendent
loneliness that nothing has ever eased. In their separate lives, as
Ellie and Nolan move toward the possibility of a reunion at the oak
tree, Kingsbury weaves a tale of heart-wrenching loss, the power of
faith, and the wounds that only love can heal.

Forever Faithful
America’s favorite inspirational novelist and #1 New York Times
bestselling author offers a richly told tale about six of Jesus’
closest friends and companions, bringing biblical truths to life in
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this captivating continuation of her Life-Changing Bible Study series.
In our everyday lives, friends are the people whom we spend the most
time with, go through struggles with at times, and who know us best.
Each of Jesus’ friends—Peter, John, Matthew, Judas, Mary Magdalene,
and Lazarus—traveled with Jesus and were part of His daily ministry,
and each has a compelling story to tell. There were some who would
question or doubt Him…and one would even betray Him. Kingsbury brings
these fascinating personalities to life in ways that will not only
help bring you closer to the truths found in Scripture, but also to
Christ. By combining valuable, instructive Bible study with
compelling, insightful character sketches of Jesus’ companions,
Kingsbury provides you with a deeper understanding of the scriptural
teachings featuring these fascinating people. Emotionally powerful,
thought-provoking, and soulful, The Friends of Jesus will help you to
appreciate the Bible and understand how it applies to your
relationships with the most important people in your life.

The Chance
Advances in trauma care have accelerated over the past decade, spurred
by the significant burden of injury from the wars in Afghanistan and
Iraq. Between 2005 and 2013, the case fatality rate for United States
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service members injured in Afghanistan decreased by nearly 50 percent,
despite an increase in the severity of injury among U.S. troops during
the same period of time. But as the war in Afghanistan ends, knowledge
and advances in trauma care developed by the Department of Defense
(DoD) over the past decade from experiences in Afghanistan and Iraq
may be lost. This would have implications for the quality of trauma
care both within the DoD and in the civilian setting, where adoption
of military advances in trauma care has become increasingly common and
necessary to improve the response to multiple civilian casualty
events. Intentional steps to codify and harvest the lessons learned
within the military's trauma system are needed to ensure a ready
military medical force for future combat and to prevent death from
survivable injuries in both military and civilian systems. This will
require partnership across military and civilian sectors and a
sustained commitment from trauma system leaders at all levels to
assure that the necessary knowledge and tools are not lost. A National
Trauma Care System defines the components of a learning health system
necessary to enable continued improvement in trauma care in both the
civilian and the military sectors. This report provides
recommendations to ensure that lessons learned over the past decade
from the military's experiences in Afghanistan and Iraq are sustained
and built upon for future combat operations and translated into the
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U.S. civilian system.

Summer
The widening of political, racial, generational, and religious
differences often leads to an "us vs. them" mentality all too common
today. In The Sacred Overlap, author J. R. Briggs communicates a
refreshing vision that embraces tension and calls us to live in
radical love and faithfulness between the extremes that isolate and
divide people. Read the gospels and you'll see how Jesus was committed
to crossing cultural, social, political and religious either/or
waters, engaging in many and/also activities. He comforted the
disturbed and also disturbed the comfortable. He was too religious for
the pagans and also too pagan for the religious elites. He hung out
with filthy lepers and also dined with the filthy rich. He was
alarming and disarming at the same time. This is not a spineless
embrace of religious syncretism where we take bits from world
religions, personal preferences, and ideologies and throw them into a
cosmic blender for a tasty theological smoothie. Instead, Briggs
offers a fresh understanding of evangelism and discipleship, showing
how we need to be engaged in both of these at the same time. He shares
creative ways to engage with God's mission with those who are
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intrigued about Jesus, but turned off by church. He explores what it
means to be joyful in the midst of heart wrenching pain and suffering
in the world. And he models what it means to maintain a posture of
convicted civility which emphasizes equally both grace and truth. The
Sacred Overlap helps readers see that Christians are called to live
with their feet firmly planted in two different worlds--in both heaven
and earth--living naturally with grace and truth. Only then can a
Christian be a faithful witness in the way of Jesus.

Learning through Language
In 2008 over six million people attended an SEC football game. They
spent thousands on season tickets, donated millions to athletic
departments, and for three months a year ordered their entire lives
around the schedule of their favorite team. As a Christian, Gibbs
knows he cannot serve two masters, but at times his faith is
overwhelmed by his fanaticism. He is not alone. Gibbs and his six
million friends do not live in a spiritually void land where such
borderline idol worship would normally be accepted. They live in the
American South, where according to the 2008 American Religious
Identification Survey, 84 percent identify themselves as Christians.
This apparent contradiction that Gibbs sees in his own life, and in
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millions of others, has led him to journey to each of the twelve
schools to spend time with rabid Christian fans of various ages and
denominations. Through his journey, he learns how others are able to
balance their passion for their team with their devotion to God.

A Kingsbury Collection
This Collection bundles all five titles from the Firstborn Series of
Karen Kingsbury’s beloved Baxter Family Drama into one volume for a
great value! #1 Fame: In this first book, Hollywood A-lister Dayne
Matthews returns to LA after his shocking discovery in Karen’s
bestselling novel Reunion. Though his life is filled with fame,
fortune, and paparazzi, his heart is pulling him toward a woman and a
family who have no idea how their lives are tied to his. Meanwhile,
Katy Hart has finally found contentment as the director of Christian
Kids Theater in Bloomington, Indiana. But that changes in an instant
when she meets Dayne Matthews and he promises a future she left in her
past. #2 Forgiven: Dayne Matthews is at the top of the Hollywood list,
working on what may be his best movie yet. Still, he feels empty and
unfocused, aching for real love and the family he’ll never know. Then
a friend tells him about a teaching center and a way to become like
God. Is this the answer Dayne’s been searching for? Back in
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Bloomington, Katy Hart struggles to walk the Christian Kids Theater
group through a devastating tragedy, and John Baxter reconnects with
an old friend and shares a buried secret. #3 Found: Driven by his
wife’s dying wish—to find their firstborn son—John Baxter sets about
the search of a lifetime. But when the answers finally come, they
shake John to his core. Can he walk away, or will he decide it’s time
to let the truth come to light? Meanwhile, Dayne Matthews receives
crushing news and finds wisdom and comfort from a long-lost friend and
then Katy Hart, the girl Dayne can’t seem to forget. Will he find the
strength to face a future laced with loss, and will that strength lead
him to the greatest love of all? #4 Family: In the wake of finding his
firstborn son, John Baxter looks for a way to tell his other children
the truth about a secret he’s kept from them all their lives. At the
same time, a sensational Hollywood trial brings Dayne Matthews and
Katy Hart together again, this time in a very public way. Just when it
seems they have a chance at love, doubts and presumed scandals place
them farther apart than ever. In the midst of this crisis, one truth
is clear for all of them—never in their lives has family been more
important. #5 Forever: Katy Hart is thrilled about her future with
Hollywood’s Dayne Matthews. But as she plans a wedding and looks for a
house on the shores of Lake Monroe, she receives tragic news. Now she
and the Baxter family must travel to Los Angeles to sort through their
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options. While paparazzi hound them, Luke Baxter wrestles with
feelings that have troubled him for nearly a year. Ultimately, the
Baxters must pull together one last time in an act of service and love
to help Katy and Dayne find what they’ve always been looking for—a
chance at forever.

The Bailey Flanigan Collection
Ashley Baxter keeps her family and God at a distance trying to prove
she can survive on her own, until the tragedy of September 11 changes
her life forever.

A National Trauma Care System
Holden Harris is an autistic eighteen-year-old who is bullied at
school. Ella Reynolds is the head cheerleader who befriends Holden but
has problems of her own at home.

Forgiven
Six-year-old Timmy, a foster child, carries a shoe box with him that
Page 11/32

Access Free Learning Bailey Flanigan Series
hold a secret.

Unlocked
Bailey Flanigan is making decisions that will shape her future, and is
trying to decide if she will spend her life with Brandon Paul in Los
Angeles, or if her heart will draw her back to Bloomington, Indiana,
and Cody Coleman, her first love.

Take Three
From #1 New York Times bestselling author Karen Kingsbury comes a lifechanging holiday tale of love and hope after heartbreak. Two years
after the car accident that took Erin Baxter’s life, her father, John
Baxter, still lives in constant grief. John’s heartbreak prompts him
to invite Kendra Bryant, the transplant recipient who now has Erin’s
heart, to Christmas Eve dinner despite protests from his remaining
children. Ashley and Luke want to protect their ten-year-old niece who
is the only surviving child of Erin’s, but John remains determined and
believes that meeting this woman is something his deceased daughter
would want. Meanwhile, Kendra Bryant is struggling to come to terms
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with the tragedy that gave her a second chance. It is only when she
witnesses the Baxter’s unwavering faith in God that she begins to heal
and allow peace and happiness back into her life. At the same time,
Maddie West, the eighteen-year-old daughter of Brooke Baxter West,
continues to pray for meaning this Christmas. When she discovers a
newfound friendship with a boy she never expected to see again, she
begins to believe in miracles, especially around Christmastime. A
Baxter Family Christmas is a heartwarming story that brings together
two families in the midst of tragedy and loss, all with the help one
very special child.

The Bridge
Dayne Matthews finds the perfect solution to his on-camera love
scenes--his wife, Katy, will star in his next film--but in an effort
to appease the press, the couple agrees to a twelve-episode reality
show, which creates trouble for the newlyweds.

Love Story
From #1 NYT bestseller Karen Kingsbury comes a story of faith and a
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forever kind of love that will stay with you long after the last page.
The Baxters make plans to come together for a summer lakeside reunion,
a celebration like they haven’t had in years. But before the big day,
the unthinkable happens. As the Baxter family rallies together,
memories come to light in the grief-stricken hours of waiting and
praying, memories that bring healing and hope during a time when
otherwise darkness might have the final word. In a season that changes
all of them, the brilliance of family love overshadows even the valley
of heartache as the Baxters draw closer to God and each other. Along
the way, secrets are revealed and the truth about the family’s history
is finally made known. Ultimately, in this portrait of family love,
the Baxters cling to each other and to God’s promise of forever.

God & Football
Matt and Hannah Bronzan, who have found a new life in the face of
devastating loss, are moving forward--toward the adoption of a little
girl.

Longing
Page 14/32

Access Free Learning Bailey Flanigan Series
This book is based on class notes for a course in the MS program in
Systems Engineering at Johns Hopkins University. The program was a
cooperative effort between senior systems engineers from the Johns
Hopkins University Applied Physics Laboratory and the Westinghouse
Electric Company. The authors were part of the curriculum design team
as well as members of the faculty.

America's Expiration Date
Enjoy Karen Kingsbury's Bailey Flanigan novels as an e-book
collection! Leaving The book you’ve been waiting for from New York
Times best-selling author Karen Kingsbury . . . Leaving is the first
volume in a new series that features members of the popular Baxter
family and finally completes the Bailey Flanigan/Cody Coleman story.
Learning Learning, book two in The Bailey Flanigan series, picks up
where Leaving ended. Bailey Flanigan and Cody Coleman are not only
separated by physical distance, they are also faced with great
emotional distance. Can distance truly make the heart grow fonder?
Find out in this poignant love story, featuring members from Karen
Kingsbury’s popular Baxter family. Longing Longing, book three in the
Bailey Flanigan Series, picks up where Learning ended. After a long
and lonely silence from Cody Coleman, Bailey Flanigan becomes closer
Page 15/32

Access Free Learning Bailey Flanigan Series
to her one-time Hollywood co-star, Brandon Paul. Nights on the town in
New York City and long talks on the balcony of Brandon's Malibu Beach
home make Bailey dizzy with new feelings and cause her to wonder if
her days with Cody are over forever. Loving Loving, book four in the
Bailey Flanigan Series by New York Times best-selling author Karen
Kingsbury, completes Bailey and Cody’s story. But who will the actress
spend the rest of her life with: Brandon Paul, a rich, handsome man
that any woman would be thrilled to marry? Or Cody Coleman, her first
love?

The House That Love Built
When an 18-year-old girl's singing talent thrusts her into the big
time, Grace Trey must wrestle with the rock solid tenets of her
Christian faith while facing the shallow compromises of pop
superstardom. Movie tie-in. Original.

Remember
Famed Hollywood actor Dayne Matthews struggles to deal with the
shocking discoveries he has made about his past and to find the
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strength to forgive.

New Interchange Intro Student's Book
Filmmakers Keith and Dayne finally ink a deal with a top young actor,
but when the actor takes a public fall that threatens his reputation,
the producers must act as missionaries to save the film, their
families, and the young star.

Leaving
Explores how children develop linguistic and literary competence from
early childhood into adolescence, in a diverse range of linguistic
contexts.

The Family of Jesus
"Decades ago, John and Elizabeth Baxter lived
still playing out in the lives of their adult
grandchildren. But few of them know the exact
the heartbreak that brought the two together.
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Ashley Baxter Blake's oldest son, Cole, must write a family history
paper for a freshman English class. He decides to interview his
grandfather about that long ago love story. John is hesitant, not sure
if he can take the sorrow of reliving his love story with
Elizabeth--especially now that he is remarried. But he agrees and
allows his heart to go places it hasn't gone in decades. At the same
time, Baxter family friend Cody Coleman is working through the breakup
of his complicated relationship with Andi Ellison. He is determined to
move on when a chance sighting changes his plans--and heart. Can Cody
convince Andi to give their love another try or is it time for them to
say goodbye, for good? As school ends, Cole presents his report on the
love story between his grandparents John and Elizabeth Baxter. It is a
tale that touches the hearts of the entire family, and one that causes
Cole to better understand his own beginning"--

The Shoe Box
As the Baxters make plans to come together for a summer lakeside
reunion, the unthinkable happens, forcing the family to rally together
during the grief-stricken hours of waiting, praying, and hope for
God's promise of forever.
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Assessment as Learning
Bailey Flanigan and Cody Coleman are not only separated by physical
distance, they are also faced with great emotional distance. Bailey
grows closer to her dream to be an actress and dancer in New York,
while Cody coaches a small high school football team, on and off the
field. But neither feels complete without the chance to share their
dreams with one other.

The Sunrise Collection: Sunrise / Summer / Someday / Sunset
Bailey Flanagan leaves Bloomington after winning an audition for a
musical in New York City, but she becomes worried about leaving her
life--and love Cody Coleman--behind.

Coffee Shop Conversations
Ryan Kelly spends plenty of time at The Bridge--the oldest bookstore
in historic downtown Franklin, Tennessee--remembering the times he and
Molly Allen--who moved to Portland--once spent there, and now, with
the bookstore in deep financial trouble, it will take a miracle to
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keep tragedy from unfolding. Reprint.

Coming Home
Having raised enough money to independently produce a feature film
with a hopeful message to the world, filmmakers Chase Ryan and Keith
Ellison leave the mission fields of Indonesia for the mission field of
Hollywood, but with millions of dollars of investors' money on the
line, Chase and Keith struggle to keep the film from falling apart.
Simultaneous.

Love Story
In a world of designer spirituality, how do you talk to people about
Jesus without offending them? Coffee Shop Conversations, by Dale and
Jonalyn Fincher, will provide you with the tools you need to have
meaningful, tolerant, and respectful conversations about your faith
with those who don t share your views."

Take One
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This collection bundles all four of beloved author Karen Kingsbury’s
bestselling Sunrise series in a single, value-priced e-book! Enjoy
this installment of the Baxter Family Drama on your favorite e-reader.
#1 Sunrise (2008 Retailer’s Choice Award winner) In preparation for
their long-awaited wedding, Dayne Matthews and Katy Hart are
determined to keep the ceremony a secret from the paparazzi, but in
the end it takes the help of the Baxter family and many of the CKT
kids to even have a chance at a private wedding. John Baxter is
thrilled that his oldest son will be settling down a few miles away,
but he isn’t sure how any of his kids will handle the feelings he is
having for his friend Elaine. In the meantime, the Flanigan family is
struggling with their young boarder, Cody Coleman, who fights for his
life following an alcohol overdose. Only God’s grace and a miracle can
bring him back from the brink of death—physically and spiritually. #2
Summer Hollywood actor Dayne Matthews and Katy Hart are married and
living in Bloomington, Ind., where Dayne has found a solution to his
on-camera love scenes—he wants Katy to star in his next film. Katy
wins the part, and the couple also agrees to a 12-episode reality
show. Soon, they feel cracks around the edges of their marriage and
face the end of everything that truly matters to them. The Baxter
family learns that Ashley and Kari are both pregnant, but an
ultrasound reveals that something is wrong with one of the babies. As
Page 21/32

Access Free Learning Bailey Flanigan Series
the summer progresses, the sisters pray for a miracle while trying to
face the unthinkable. Bailey Flanigan struggles to find her way amid
the turmoil of adolescence. Her friendship with Cody Coleman continues
to blossom after his graduation. But when Cody decides to enlist in
the Army, he’ll have to say good-bye to the family he’s come to love
and the girl he’ll never forget. #3 Someday Pressures of the celebrity
lifestyle weigh heavily on Dayne and Katy Matthews as they take on
separate movie projects. Tabloid rumors talk of trouble and
unfaithfulness between the two, but finally something drastic catches
Dayne’s attention and makes him realize the destruction they’re
playing with. But will it be too late? Meanwhile, John Baxter takes
the next step in his growing relationship with Elaine, giving him a
season to contemplate selling the Baxter house. As the rest of the
family considers the future and what may lie ahead, they must pull
together like never before. #4 Sunset (2009 Retailer’s Choice Award
winner) As John Baxter makes plans to marry Elaine, one of the Baxters
enters into the most trying season of all. During a time of renewed
love and hope for the future, the Baxters come together to establish
the sacred ground of marriage and to chart a course for the future.
Memories of times gone by meet with the changes of today in a story
that proves only the support of faith and family can take a person
into the sunset years of life.
Page 22/32

Access Free Learning Bailey Flanigan Series
Between Sundays
Many Americans, regardless of political affiliation, are anxious about
the future of the "land that we love." In America's Expiration Date,
trusted political commentator Cal Thomas offers a diagnosis of what's
wrong with the United States and prophetically reminds us that change
will come when Americans look to God instead of Washington.

The Friends of Jesus
Three Page-Turning Novels in One Volume! Where Yesterday Lives Ellen
Barrett is a Pulitzer prize-winning journalist with an uncertain
marriage, a forgotten faith, and haunting memories of her picturesque
hometown and the love she left behind. The eldest of five siblings,
she longs for the time, long ago, when they were a happy family. Now
Ellen’s beloved father is dead, and she returns to her childhood home
to make peace–with the people who still live there, with the losses
and changes that time has wrought, and with the future God has set
before her. When Joy Came to Stay Maggie Stovall is one of the golden
people. She has it all togetherat least on the surface. Ben Stovall is
a godly husband and successful attorney. He has no idea of the
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darkness about to overtake his life. Amanda Joy is a child of
society–abused, broken, thrown away. But her trust in God is still
alive. When Joy Came to Stay is the heart-wrenching story of one
woman’s descent into the shadows of depression, her husband’s search
for understanding, and a precious child’s unwavering faith. On Every
Side Faith Evans is an up-and-coming newscaster, a woman of honor and
integrity who must take a stand against the one man she never imagined
would be her enemy. A beloved, hundred-year-old statue of Jesus stands
in a small-town park–but some say it’s a clear violation of separation
of church and state that must come down. Jordan Riley is a powerful
attorney fighting for human rights and against God, but still
reckoning with bitter boyhood losses. Amid political intrigue, social
injustice, and personal conflicts, will love be enough when the battle
rages on every side? What Readers Are Saying About KAREN KINGSBURY
Fiction… “All–and I do mean all–of Karen Kingsbury’s books have
touched my spiritual life in a deep way. I have recommended her books
to men and women alike!” –Debbie, Marana, AZ “Karen Kingsbury’s
Christian fiction is the standard by which I judge all Christian
fiction.” –Robin, Fairfax, VA “Karen Kingsbury is our book club’s
favorite author. We often discuss how each of her novels not only
entertain us, but inspire us to live out our faith in a real,
everyday, every moment way.” –Lynda, Covington, WA “Karen’s books
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never cease to amaze me. After reading one, I not only feel connected
to the characters and the events, I feel I’ve walked in the presence
of Christ and He’s spoken mightily to me. I always cry when I finish
one…tears of good-bye to the friends I’ve come to love and tears of
thankfulness to my heavenly Father. I can’ t wait to read the next
one!” –Linda, Batavia, IL Story Behind the Book Each of my novels is a
piece of my heart. Where Yesterday Lives was my first-ever novel, and
as such it is somewhat autobiographical. The childhood story of Ellen
Barrett, her love for her parents and siblings, is my story–though her
current story and struggles are fictional. On Every Side sheds light
on the struggle for religious freedom in today’s climate, something I
am passionate about. Finally, When Joy Came to Stay is the story of
one woman’s battle against depression and the secrets of her past.

Grace Unplugged
Contains Waiting for morning, A moment of weakness, Halfway to
forever.

Halfway to Forever
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Aaron Hill has it all—athletic good looks and the many privileges of a
star quarterback. His Sundays are spent playing NFL football in front
of a televised audience of millions. But Aaron’s about to receive an
unexpected handoff, one that will give him a whole new view of his
self-centered life.Derrick Anderson is a family man who volunteers his
time with foster kids while sustaining a long career as a pro football
player. But now he’s looking for a miracle. He must act as team mentor
while still striving for the one thing that matters most this
season—keeping a promise he made years ago.Megan Gunn works two jobs
and spends her spare time helping at the youth center. Much of what
she does, she does for the one boy for whom she is everything—a foster
child whose dying mother left him in Megan’s care. Now she wants to
adopt him, but one obstacle stands in the way. Her foster son, Cory,
is convinced that 49ers quarterback Aaron Hill is his father.Two men
and the game they love. A woman with a heart for the lonely and lost,
and a boy who believes the impossible. Thrown together in a season of
self-discovery, they’re about to learn lessons in character and grace,
love and sacrifice.Because in the end life isn’t defined by what takes
place on the first day of the week, but how we live it between
Sundays.

Take Four
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New Interchange is a complete revision of Interchange, one of the
world s most popular and successful English courses. New Interchange
is a multi-level course for adults and young adult learners of English
from beginning to high-intermediate level. Level One builds on the
foundations for accurate and fluent communication established in the
Intro Level, extending grammatical, lexical, and functional skills.New
Interchange teaches students to use English for everyday situations
and purposes related to school, work, social life, and leisure. The
underlying philosophy is that language learning is more rewarding,
meaningful, and effective when used for authentic communication.

Loving
Even as they celebrate the success of their first movie, filmmakers
Chase Ryan and Keith Ellison must find their way through the maze of
pain and questions that comes with everything they thought they
wanted.

Learning
Longing, book three in the Bailey Flanigan Series, picks up where
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Learning ended. After a long and lonely silence from Cody Coleman,
Bailey Flanigan becomes closer to her one-time Hollywood co-star,
Brandon Paul. Nights on the town in New York City and long talks on
the balcony of Brandon's Malibu Beach home make Bailey dizzy with new
feelings and cause her to wonder if her days with Cody are over
forever. Meanwhile, Cody's work coaching a small-town football team
has brought him and his players national attention. In the midst of
the celebration and success, Cody finds himself much closer to a woman
who seems to better understand him and his new life. Even so, never
does much time go by without Bailey and Cody experiencing deep
feelings of longing for each other, longing both for the past and for
answers before they can move forward. Will an unexpected loss be the
turning point for Cody? Will Cody and Bailey find a way back together
again for the first time in more than a year? And if they do, will
their brief time together be enough to help them remember all they've
been longing for?

Learning
"Jackson's visionary account is a beautiful model of sacrificial
love." -- Publishers Weekly Starred Review The House that Love Built
is the quintessential story of one woman's questioning what it means
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to be an American--and a Christian--in light of a broken immigration
system. Through tender stories of opening her heart and home to
immigrants, Sarah Jackson shines a holy light on loving our neighbor.
Sarah Jackson once thought immigration justice was administered
through higher walls and longer fences. Then she met an immigrant--a
deported young father separated from his US-citizen family--and
everything changed. As Sarah began to know fractured families ravaged
by threats in their homeland and further traumatized in US detention,
biblical justice took on a new meaning. As Sarah opened her heart--and
her home--to immigrants, she experienced a surprising transformation
and the gift of extraordinary community. The work she began through
the ministry of Casa de Paz joined the centuries-old Christian
tradition of hospitality, shining a holy light on what it means to
love our neighbor. The dilemma of undocumented people continues to
hover over America, and it raises urgent questions for every
Christian: What is our responsibility to the "stranger" in our midst?
What does God's kingdom look like in the global-political reality of
immigration? What difference can one person make? Sarah engages these
questions through profound and tender stories, placing readers in the
shoes of individuals on every side of the issue--asylum seekers torn
from their families, the guards who oversee them, ordinary people with
lapsed visas, the families left to survive on their own, the
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unheralded advocates for immigrants' rights, and the government
officials who decide the fates of others. Ultimately, Sarah's journey
illuminates how hope can be restored through simple yet radical acts
of love.
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